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NEIGHBORHOOD COYOTE
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Hotline Access       
Reporting Tools       
Referrals to Resources      
Pet Safety Planning       
Crisis Intervention       
Workshops and Training 

The Neighborhood Coyote Program serves as an
avenue to address, educate, and report coyote
interactions as well as safety issues caused by
coyotes within the San Gabriel Valley. Through
education and resourcing, we want to ensure the
safety of residents and pets. The Neighborhood
Coyote Program provides various methods to
report coyote encounters as well as tips and
information to promote coyote safety.   
 
The Neighborhood Coyote Program provides
various methods to report coyote encounters as
well as tips and information to promote coyote
safety.  
 
The Neighborhood Coyote Program provides the
following
services:
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MONTH AT
GLANCE

In the month of February, the Neighborhood Coyote Program received
a consistent amount of reports from the prior month. Residents began
utilizing the hotline, online reporting, and Coyote Cacher.  All
promotional materials were delivered to the SGVCOG office within the
last week of February. The materials have been rationed and will be
ready to be delivered to the City in the month of March.  
 
 The Neighborhood Coyote Program prepares for the March Twitter
Chat, Wildlife Watch training from California Department of Fish and
Wildlife, and  scheduled Town halls.
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MONTHLY
TOTALS AND
RESPONSE
LEVELS

Within the City of Irwindale, there was 1 report of coyote interactions for
the month of February. Of the interactions reported, The Neighborhood
Coyote Program responded to 1 report. The program made contact with
the reporter by phone and/or by email. The report provided was
classified as Response Level 1. Response Level 1 includes the hearing or
sighting of coyotes. Hazing techniques were not use by the reporter. The
report was made online at  the Neighborhood Coyote reporting form.
There was a total of 1 coyote seen in the City of Irwindale in the month
of February. 
 
Please find detailed data in attached document. 
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AREAS OF
IMPROVEMENT

The activity reported was a sighting of a coyote in the City. There is not
enough information to determine improvement areas within the City,
however, there may be an opportunity to focus attention on providing
education to residents about the Neighborhood Coyote Program as
well as normal coyote behaviors, hazing techniques, and coyote
attractants.
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THANK YOU!

PARTICIPATING CITIES
Alhambra | Arcadia | Azusa | Covina 
Irwindale | Montebello | Rosemead 

 San Gabriel | San Marino | Temple City


